
SCHOOL MEALS / PACKED LUNCHES 

After Easter, parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 who had Universal Free School Meals 

when they were in school can collect a packed lunch (sandwich, crisps and fruit) from the school gate 

every day between 10am -10.30am if they wish to. Our kitchen has been closed so you will need to 

email office@southridgefirst.org.uk so that we can order them from the High School kitchen in 

advance. If collecting please follow social distancing rules when queuing. 

Only parents of children on Benefits Related Free School Meals are eligible for the voucher 

scheme which starts after Easter. We have already contacted the parents who are eligible for 

this scheme. 

If your circumstances change and you think you may be eligible for Benefits Related Free 

School Meals please visit https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/238/free-school-meals  to check 

for eligibility. 

 

Thank you 

The office team 
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